

Miss Anne's News from Room 5 Week of December 27, 28, and 29,2023

Next week will be a very short week in Room 5, as school is only in session on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. I am taking Wednesday and Thursday off, so your children will be split among the other preschool teachers on those days. Please check at the Front Desk to see where they will be. I will be here on Friday, so they will be in Room 5 as usual.

On Friday we will celebrate the New Year with a "New Year's Eve Party". (Basically, we will just be goofing around! No lessons will be planned for only 5 kids.)

Don't forget, <u>NO SCHOOL</u> tomorrow, Dec. 22nd, or Tuesday, Dec. 26th.

I want to wish each of my Room 5 families a very Merry Christmas! If you're traveling for the holidays, I wish you safe travels. I'll see you next year!!! — Miss Anne

